

February 16th, 2024

Welcome to the Together Newsletter

It's nice to meet you!

Hello everyone! My name is Allison Radomski, and I'm the new Director of Communications for the Rocky Mountain Conference. I'm so thrilled to be here and to be working for the UCC! I wanted to take this opportunity to say hello and tell you a bit more about myself. You can also watch my video introduction by clicking the link below.



Allison savs hello!

I grew up in the Midwest and spent the last several years living in Atlanta, Georgia where I worked as a freelance writer and filmmaker. I moved to Boulder County, Colorado about 3 years ago so that my husband could accept a teaching position at the University of Colorado-Boulder. We absolutely love living out West. When I'm not working, I love to watch movies, take long road trips, hike, and enjoy all of the incredible beer that Colorado has to offer.

I look forward to getting to know you as we work together. Please feel free to reach out and <u>say hello!</u> I also encourage you to tell me about all the exciting things that are happening in your congregation and in your community. **We'd love to share your news, announcements, and upcoming events in this newsletter and on social media so that you can be more connected with**

each other. Please send your content submissions to allison@rmcucc.org.

Finally, on behalf of the entire conference team, I want to extend **our deepest thanks to David Bristow.** David has done such a fabulous job of managing the RMC's communication platforms, and we're all so grateful for his work. Thank you, David!

Once again, I'm so excited to be working with you, and I'm looking forward to connecting further!

Warmly, Allison

Want to know what's new?

Announcements + Upcoming Events

The Rocky Mountain Conference office has a new mailing address!

As you may know, the RMC office is in the process of moving to a new location. We're excited to report that our current building is once again under contract, and the tentative closing date is April 1st. We hope that we'll be moving into our new temporary space at 6th Avenue UCC soon.

Going forward, we ask that you use the following mailing address:

303 S. Broadway Ste 200-300 Denver, CO 80209

The 50th Annual Parkview Fine Arts Festival is February 22nd - 24th!

Join Parkview UCC for this fabulous celebration of art and culture. Click on the flyer to learn more about the schedule of events. See you there!



It's time to fill out your Yearbook information!

Please log in to DataHub to update your church's information. The deadline for submitting your updated Yearbook information is **March 6th**.

Need help with DataHub? Click here for instructions.

Still need help? Send us an email.



RMC Seminary Scholarships Available!

Did you know that we have a scholarship fund for seminary students in the Rocky Mountain Conference? Originally the Iliff Scholarship Fund, the donors agreed to expand eligibility of this scholarship fund to those attending other schools. The Rocky Mountain Conference Seminary Scholarship Fund is looking for students like you!

<u>Click here to learn more</u> about this opportunity, and <u>click here</u> to access the application.

Upcoming webinar from the National Setting about thriving churches in rural communities and

small towns!

Join the National Setting on February 22nd as we discuss the achievements, successes, and ongoing needs of UCC congregations in small towns and rural communities. <u>Click here</u> to learn more and register.

Lay Leaders: Conflict, Community, Consensus, Oh, My!

Thursday, February 29, 2024, 6:30-8:00pm

Zoom: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86305587832

Conflict, community, and consensus are just three of the things we navigate when working together toward common goals. Later this February, we'll explore some ways of working together and how some tools from community organizing can set us up for success. Join us via Zoom as we invite Rev. Jason Whitehead, PhD, a Licensed Clinical Social Worker and ICF certified coach to lead us in this conversation.



Comments? Questions? Content submissions?

Email Allison!

Copyright © 2024 Rocky Mountain Conference. All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Rocky Mountain Conference | UCC · 1140 W 5th Ave · Denver, Colorado 80204 · USA

